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Salt Lake City Department of Airports to Present Final Master Plan for Input 
 
 
What: Salt Lake City Department of Airports Master Plan  

 
Salt Lake City is securing its position as a global aviation hub by building a 
brand-new airport that will serve the region for decades to come. The New SLC 
Redevelopment Program was envisioned more than 20 years ago in the airport’s 
current Master Plan to address projected passenger growth.  
 
For the past three years, the Salt Lake City Department of Airports (SLCDA) has 
been working to update its Master Plan to determine the future facility needs of 
the airport and to evaluate solutions for implementation.  
 
The purpose for updating the Master Plan is to chart a strategic course for the 
airport’s next 20 years and create a blueprint for long-term development. This is 
the final of three public input sessions SLCDA has conducted to get feedback on 
the Master Plan.  

 
When:  Thursday, June 17, 7 to 8:30 p.m.  
 
Where: SLC International Airport, Greeting Room, Terminal, 2nd Level 
 Parking is available in the adjacent garage in short-term parking.  

Or tune-in virtually at: https://slcairport.com/about-the-airport/master-plan/ 
 
Who: -Bill Wyatt, Executive Director, Salt Lake City Department of Airports 
 -Brady Fredrickson, Director of Planning, Salt Lake City Department of Airports 

-Steven Domino, Senior Northwest Mountain Region Aviation Planner, RS&H, a 
nationally-recognized architecture, engineering and planning firm.  
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